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DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

UNITED STATES INDIAN SERVICE

October 26, 1917.

To Graduates and Ex-Students of Carlisle, Greetings:

As you have no doubt noticed the last issue of The Arrow was a 
combination issue of The Arrow and Red Man, the two publications which have 
heretofore been published at the Carlisle Indian School.

Owing to the increased cost of all supplies for the school and 
particularly of all materials going into the make-up of a newspaper 
or magazine, it has been deemed advisable to continue The Arrow as hereto­
fore but to combine the issue, on the first week of the month, with The Red 
Man under the caption. The Carlisle Arrow and Red Man.

The material usually found in The Arrow will be in the combined 
issue, together with such other leading articles and information as may be 
collected of interest to Indians, Indian Service employees, aud other 
friends and well-wishers of the Indian race.

The regular subscription price will be One Dollar a year payable 
in advance, but to all ex-students of the school a special rate of Fifty 
Cents a year is made. This is within the reach of every one.

Carlisle is your school. Its continued success reflects yours.
It has given to you of its best. As a further evidence of its interest in you, 
you are offered the privilege of becoming a paid subscriber, at the reduced 
rate, to the paper and magazine that will come to you each week during the 
school year bearing welcome news of your beloved school.

You need The Arrow, and The Arrow needs you. Every loyal 
ex-Student should keep in touch with his school. This is your opportunity. 
Be true to your colors.

It will be our endeavor to make the new magazine issue newsy, 
interesting, and instructive, and we hope the change will be to your liking.

With the issue of October 26th, all free subscriptions will be 
dropped. Use enclosed card for mailing your fifty cents.

JOHN FRANCIS, Jr.
Superintendent.


